Summer 2019 | EVP Newsletter

Message from Craig

Have you ever had someone say to you, when they learn you work at Penn, "it must be nice to have summer off". As if! While it's true that campus has fewer faculty and students over the summer, it is no less busy for us in administration, and that is why building in downtime into our schedules is critical for our overall health. If you're lucky, you may have a trip planned, or some beach time at the Jersey Shore. However, if you are thinking staycation, or maximizing



your weekends this summer, our great city of Philadelphia has a lot to offer for a funfilled summer. As we transition from Spring to Summer, the season for reward, celebration, and FUN, I wanted to dedicate this issue to making it easy for you to find fun. Click on the photos below, and you may be surprised at how many interesting (and free) activities are going on right now in your area. And of course, check out *Craig's List*, for the latest news & announcements from across the EVP Divisions. I wish you a safe and relaxing summer!

Best, Craig

P.S. If you're feeling inspired, tweet some of *your* summertime fun photos to <u>@PennEVP</u>



On Campus



At the Penn Museum



In Philadelphia





UWISHUNU Philadelphia













On the Schuylkill Banks

Craig's List

Workday@Penn Go-Live is July 1! What will Workday@Penn mean to you? Access <u>Your Workday</u> for answers.

Congratulations to Joy Azikiwe, Associate Director, Staff and Labor Relations, HRIM, & Record/HR Strategic Initiatives, for being awarded the **Delaware Valley HR Person of the Year Award!**

The Penn Undergraduate Admissions Office is excited to offer Faculty & Staff programming this summer on Thursday, June 20th. Click here to learn more.

Now showing: The Morris Arboretum's new spiraling Stickwork sculpture! Check out this year's exhibit, <u>Loop de Loop</u>, which is a "paradise for kids".

Registering Penn travel is about to get easier. Starting August 1st, 2019, Penn will implement MyTrips, a modern, user-friendly international travel registration system. For more information, click here.

DPS Officer receives "Outstanding Police Performance Award."

The <u>FY20 Operating Budget Book</u>, which provides a wealth of valuable information about the University's academic operating component is now available. Please contact the <u>Budget Office</u> for additional information.

Houston Market Wins Gold in 2019 Loyal E. Horton Dining Award. For more on the awards and to view other winners click here.

Download the **Penn Guardian App** to connect with Public Safety.

Support the Penn Public Safety cycle team as they ride from "the Ben to the Shore" for charity!



Joy Azikiwe, winner of the Delaware Valley HR Person of the Year Award, is pictured above 2nd from the right, along with her colleagues in Human Resources at the 2019 Awards Dinner.

